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ENGLISH AND SCIENCE

This week in Year 5 we
have been learning

about angles. Students
can identify and draw
acute, obtuse, right,
reflex and straight

angles, and can order
them from smallest to

largest. 

MATHS

Students in the afternoon classes finished
their 'Changing Digital World' projects and

presented them in class this week. They
included many interesting facts about how

technology has changed, in particular
communication, shopping, media and

entertainment. They also identified the
positives and negatives of changing

technology, including social and
environmental impacts.

Year 5 were busy this week preparing for their Science
Show. They worked creatively to design their display
area with posters and signs, and spent time in class

practicing how to talk about their new animal without
reading from a script. On Wednesday we had students

from other year levels visit our Science Show and listen
as the Year 5 students present their projects

enthusiastically and confidently. 



YEAR 5 
SCIENCE SHOW


